
 

         October 11, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

  

 Once again, the Harvest Parade will include character building words that 

each homeroom will focus on learning throughout the year.  During the Harvest 

Parade, each homeroom will carry a sign or banner displaying a “character 

building” word.  This is an effort to continue to promote a positive and respectful 

school environment that is conducive to learning.  Parents, guardians, and guests 

are invited to view the parade.  Please take note of the following procedures for 

this special event.   

  

*In the event of inclement weather, the parade will be cancelled. 

  

Activity: If you do not wish your child to participate in the Harvest festivities, 

please send a note to his/her teacher by Thursday, October 24th.  These students 

will participate in an activity in the library. 

  

Costumes: Students are to bring their costumes to school. Costumes should not 

be worn to school.  Costumes will be worn over their clothing and must be age-

appropriate. Please—no bloody, scary, or violence-themed costumes.  Children will 

not be allowed to carry guns, wands, or sticks of any kind in the parade or on the 

bus.   

  

Parade Schedule and Route: Start time is 1:30PM. Upon arrival, parents and 

guests should proceed to the parking lot near the Pre-K playground on the side of 

the building to view the parade.  

  

Just as a reminder: Please do not send in snacks and/or food items for classroom    

students.  If you would like to send in any non-food items (pencils, erasers, 

stickers, etc.) that would be acceptable. We appreciate your cooperation and 

understanding. 

  

Winslow Township School #3 
Harvest Parade 

Thursday, October 31, 2024 
1:30 pm. 

  


